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26 June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
KS3 Graduation 2024 
 
I am writing to invite you to our KS3 Graduation Ceremony at The King's School. 
 
Date: Thursday 11 July 2024  
Time: Arrival from 12.45pm, to start at 1.00pm. 
 
This event marks a momentous occasion as we come together to celebrate the achievements of our 
Year 9 students throughout their KS3 journey. It is a testament to their hard work, dedication and 
growth over the past 3 years. 
 
The ceremony will be a wonderful opportunity for parents and carers to join us in commemorating 
this milestone in your child's education. We will acknowledge their accomplishments so far as part of 
their King’s journey.  
 
There will be limited parking available in the school grounds on the Mill Hill entrance to school, but 
we ask that parents and carers walk to the event where possible and avoid parking on nearby 
streets, to respect our neighbours. Arrival is from 12.45pm at the Main Hall, with the ceremony 
starting at 1.00pm. It will finish at approximately 2.35pm. 
 
To confirm your attendance at the event, please sign up on MCAS under ‘Clubs’ – ‘KS3 Graduation 
2024’. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to celebrating with you on Thursday 11 
July 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss N Turner  
Year 9 Leader  
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